
 

 

GIBRALTAR ELECTRICITY AUTHORITY 

 

INTERRUPTION TO ELECTRICITY SUPPLY 

 

The electricity supply to the following areas will be cut off on Monday 17th October 
2011 from 09:30 hrs for a period of four hours to enable works to be carried out on 
the Low Voltage Distribution System. 
 
Rosia Court (in its entirety) 
1 to 10 Armstrong Steps 
Armstrong Building (in its entirety) 
Lower Witham’s House, Lower Witham’s Road 
 
Telephone No.20075957 
 
Apologies for any inconvenience. 
 

 


